FRIENDS OF BARWON RIVER OVOID SEWER

AQUEDUCT

Did you know Barwon Water is planning to destroy part of Geelong’s
Heritage listed Barwon River Ovoid Sewer Aqueduct?

You may not have seen it or know where it is. Its address is 42 Leather
St, Breakwater. The best view is from the river end of Tanner St.

The Friends of the Aqueduct recognise that Barwon Water’s core
business is not maintaining heritage listed structures.

The Friends of the Aqueduct believe that the Aqueduct:

e should be managed by Parks Victoria

e should be one of Victoria tourist icons, close to Melbourne’s
population, on the way to or from the Great Ocean Road.

Friends contact: David Le Lievre Friends Spokesperson
david.51.lelievre@gmail.com
0417 058 904

What can you do ?

e Join the Friends
https://friendsofbarwonriverovoidseweraqueduct.org
e Write to Barwon Water Board members
e Write to “Your Say” in the Geelong Advertiser.
e \Write to your Councillor
e Write to the “Water Minister” Lisa Neville
lisaneville@parliment.vic.gov.au Phone. 03 5250 1987




